Patrons of the Garfield Food Pantry

If you’re picking up groceries for a family member or a friend the following
needs to be on their note.

-Name
-Physical address and town
-Number of people in the household with ages
-Phone number
If you have any questions, please contact Patty Cottrill at 509.338.5661



